

TWO-YEAR-OLD NEWSLETTER JULY 2025

Dear Parents,

Summer is finally here! Our kids are enjoying water play days! We will continue to have our water play days on Thursday, weather permitting of course.

This month we will also be celebrating Independence Day! We will be **CLOSED** on Friday July 4ⁿ!

We are continuing to focus on our summer curriculum these next few weeks (including talking about Independence Day and color and shape each week) We also have been working on setting goals for all of our kids, including toilet learning, language skills, and classroom rules!

Please know that communication is key in any relationship, we are working hard to make sure you know what is going on throughout the day with your child. We try to keep ALL important information on the children's grams, the doors, as well as just reminding you throughout the week. If you ever have things you need to tell us, feel free to tell a teacher at drop off/pickup, OR text Ms. Haylie.

Please don't forget on the 1st of EACH MONTH, we need a \$2 donation for the morning snacks. Some parents like the option of paying for several months at once if it makes things easier.

Reminders:

- CLOSED on July 4th
- Water Play on Thursdays
- Change of clothes in cubbies
- Snack money-\$2.00

Thank you,
Ms. Haylie
Ms. Kassie

Ms. Alecia